
Statement on the toll road from the Office of Congressman Issa 
 
“The routes proposed today would effectively divide several of our cherished local 
communities while threatening to create additional traffic congestion on key 
thoroughfares. If allowed to move forward, the proposed routes risk destroying the very 
character of the communities that have drawn so many of us to call this area our home. 
After hearing numerous concerns from city officials and residents who would be 
impacted if a toll road extension was routed through their community, I cannot support 
any of these proposals and respectfully request that TCA return to the drawing board 
and find more desirable solutions to reduce traffic congestion in South Orange County. 
The current proposals should be rejected outright.” – Congressman Darrell Issa 
  
  
 


